Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 19 July 2021 14:09

To: Planning

Subject: REDACT AND UPLOAD Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556
Categories: xRedact & Upload

Forwarded by Jane

From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 19 July 2021 11:41

To: Web Development <webdevelopment@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0556

Address of Development: 74 Higher road Longridge

Your Comments: There is no need for more housing in Longridge , the infrastructure in place is not good enough, for
the people we have.

Schools are full

no NHS dentist now, you cant get a doctors appointment, the roads are a disgrace, nothing for the children, your
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closing the civic hall.
The wildlife is disappearing.
NO NO NO



